
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

3. COMMUNITY BOARDS’ CONFERENCE - DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005 
 
 The Community Secretary sought Board consideration of the appointment of members as delegates to 

attend the 2005 Community Board Conference to be held in Dunedin in March 2005.  The Board 
decided: 

 
 1. That two Board members, as delegates, attend the March 2005 Community Boards’ Conference 

in Dunedin. 
 
 2. That the decision regarding who should represent the Board be a matter for the incoming Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


